
 

 
 
 
 
 
January 2022 
 
 
 
Year 12 Residential Visit & Year 11 Information Evening (2) 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
We are pleased and excited to announce the inaugural Year 12 residential visit 
which will take place at The Lakeside Centre on the shores of Windermere 
lake, Cumbria from Monday 26th September to Wednesday 28th September 
2022. The residential is a new aspect of the school’s transition programme for 
students joining our sixth form in 2022. It will be an essential part of our 
transition process as students will enjoy three days dedicated to fostering 
relationships and community spirit within the sixth form. The trip is a fantastic 
opportunity for all students to immerse themselves in what will be a 
challenging, rewarding and entertaining trip in the wonderful surroundings of 
Windermere lake. 
 
We have chosen The Lakeside Centre in Newby Bridge for this visit. Whilst the 
centre is very well established, the accommodation that Brine Leas will occupy 
is in the new Stroller Campus. As a school, we have frequented the Lakeside 
Centre with previous residentials for several years. 
 
Students will be partaking in a bespoke programme which has been tailored to 
their three-day residential. There will be three activities throughout the day, 
such as: kayaking & canoeing, fell-walking, rock climbing, assault courses and 
various team building activities. The structure and nature of the residential will 
allow students to forge strong working relationships with both their peers and 
teachers and will set them up for a successful two years at our sixth form.  
 
The virtual Year 11 Information Evening (2) will be available to watch from 
Thursday 3rd February 2022 via the Brine Leas website, which will provide 
more information regarding the visit. The virtual evening will have the following 
agenda items: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

• Further information on the Lakeside Centre and the surrounding area 

• A day-to-day itinerary of the trip 

• Payment details for the trip 

• Updated information regarding the sixth form admissions process for 
2022, including course pathways, enrichment opportunities and 
transition materials.  

 
 
We look forward to sharing more information with you on Thursday 3rd 
February 2022, via our webinar. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 

J Mottram    J Garnham 

Mr J Mottram    Mr J Garnham  
Transition Leader    Post-16 Leader 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


